
From: Homer, Trina
Sent: 8/10/2011 3:29:40 PM
To: Cooke, Michelle (mlc@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd); Dowdell,

Jennifer (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKD5)
Bee:
Subject: Draft Hydrotest Support Letter 

Hi Michelle,

Following up on the various conversations you've had with Jenn and me about this idea, attached is a 
draft "generic" letter of support that the hydrotesting/gov't reiations/permitting teams at PG&E feel could 
help move things along with the local jurisdictions as we progress on hydrotesting. Interested in your 
thoughts on this draft, and apologies for how long it took to get it to you (see earlier reference to all the 
teams we got input from). I think you may have talked with Jennifer about a "wish list" on this; she and I 
agree that will be a work in progress. As we move through the hydrotesting schedule, we're looking for 
other ways and situations in which the CPUC might be helpful; we'd like to keep the line of 
communication open on that as we continue to learn from our field experiences. Let us know what you 
think and thanks for your support,

Trina
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